

December 4, 2020

Dear Families and Friends:

Given the incidence of likely school transmission at Woodstock Middle School and resulting staffing shortages. Woodstock Middle School will continue in remote learning mode for the weeks of December 7 and December 14. This will take us to the Winter Break.

Woodstock Elementary School, on the other hand, will return on Monday, December 7 in hybrid learning mode, following their regular pre-Thanksgiving schedule. It is hoped that Woodstock Elementary School will remain in hybrid learning mode up to the Winter Break.

Weekly meals will continue to be distributed at Woodstock Middle School every Wednesday from 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM or Thursday mornings from 8:30 AM to 9:30 AM.

Stay safe and be well,

Viktor Z. Toth

V. Zoh

Superintendent

Woodstock Public Schools

tothv@woodstockschools.net

Superintendent of Schools

Fax: 860.928.0206